
 

August 26, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Whitney Dinu 
260 Sunset Drive 
Brooksville, FL 34601 
 
Dear Ms. Dinu: 
 
I am pleased to advise you that at the Hernando County Board of County Commissioners’ 
meeting held today, the Board approved your reassignment from a citizen who is actively 
engaged in the banking or mortgage banking industry in connection with affordable housing to a 
citizen who is actively engaged in the residential home building industry in connection with 
affordable housing.  The current term expiration will not change. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding your membership on the Committee, please contact 
Mrs. Veda Ramirez, Housing and Supportive Services Director, at (352) 540-4338. 
 
On behalf of the Board of County Commissioners, I would like to thank you for your desire to be 
of service to Hernando County.  Your time and effort is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Hawkins, Chairman 
Board of County Commissioners 
Hernando County, Florida 


